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DONTATIONS/VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 
*Mrs. Kopecky is looking for empty (cleaned 
out with lids) gallon milk jugs. They will be 
building an ingloo with them throughout the 
month of January in her room. She needs a 
lot of them, so keep them coming! Thank 
you! 
 
*We are looking for extra clothes. Size 3-6. 
We are most in need of used pants of all 
kinds, socks and new/unused underwear.  
 
*Sometimes we all forget about snack day. If 
you have some extra non-perishable snacks 
or juice you could donate, we would love to 
keep them on hand here at school for those 
days we need to use an extra snack.  
 
**************************************

Looking for something fun to do this 
weekend? 
 
How about a quick trip into Madison? Our 
favorite children’s performer, David Landau 
is doing two shows at the High Noon Saloon 
this Saturday in Madison. Show times are at 
11am and 1pm. He is always a hit with the 
kids!  

 
 
 

 

2014-2015 Registration is here! 

 
Can you believe we are talking about next Fall 
already? With all this snow on the ground it is 
hard to think past next week.  
 
If your child is heading to 4K, you should have 
already received your registration packet in 
the mail or from me. If you have yet to receive 
one, please let me know right away. These 
packets must then be returned to the district 
no later than March 7, 2014.  
 
If your child will be taking part in either our 2 
or 3-year-old program, you will see your 
registration forms sent home in mailboxes 
this coming week. If you have any questions 
while filling them out, please let me know. If 
you feel there may have been a miscalculation 
in your family points, please see me. 
 
Know of other families that might be looking 
for an opportunity to register their child? 
Please either let them know to call me with 
their information or let me know and I can 
give you extra registration materials for them. 
 
I truly hope all of you will be back with us 
again next year. We have such a fantastic 
group of students and families here at PCP. 
Thank you for choosing our program for your 
family. 
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VISIT US ON THE WEB 

www.pcpfort.com 

OUR FAVORITE BOOKS THIS WEEK:  

The Grouchy Ladybug by Eric Carle 
The Mitten by Jan Brett 
Snow by Cynthia Rylant 
Let it Snow by Maryann Coca Leffler 
Frosty The Snowman by Steve Nelson 
 
Upcoming Dates: 
January 23, No PM Classes 
February 4, 4K Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 
February 11, PTO Meeting 
February 11-13, Valentine’s Parties 
February 13, Caterpillar Field Trip 
 
Birthdays: 
1/21 Miles F. 
1/28 Alyssa D. 
1/31 Otto B. 
 
Happy Birthday from your PCP family! 
********************************* 
A huge thank you to the Flack Family 
for your generous donation of puzzles 
and Marbleworks pieces. The children 
and the teachers greatly appreciate 
your kindness! 
********************************* 
Keep your eye out for more info on our 
upcoming Emil’s Frozen Pizza sale 
coming up in February. We will be taste 
testing some of their pizzas after 
school on the 4th! Yum! 
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